
 

2024 Scholarship 
Application Program 
 

 

ProMedica Memorial Hospital  
Auxiliary & Foundation 
 

ProMedica Memorial Hospital Auxiliary and Foundation administers four scholarship funds which promote 
healthcare professions among Fremont area students. Founded by local physicians, nurses and their families, 
the eligibility requirements for each Fund’s scholarship are specific to the establishing donor’s request. Over 
the years, these funds have assisted hundreds of local students. Past recipients may reapply in subsequent 
years.  
 
 
Auxiliary Scholarship Funds: 
 
   
Mary Dalton Scholarship Fund  
Basic Requirements 

• Enrolled or planning to attend nursing school 

• Resident of Sandusky County or Memorial Hospital employee and their immediate family members.  Employees 

living outside of Sandusky County must have five years of continuous full or part-time employment to be eligible. 

Nichols Family Scholarship Fund 
Basic Requirements 

• Enrolled or planning to attend nursing school 

• Preference will be given to those enrolled in an RN program or the LPN to RN program 

• Resident of Sandusky County or Memorial Hospital employee and their immediate family members. Employees 

living outside of Sandusky County must have five years of continuous full or part-time employment to be eligible.   

Health Education Scholarship Fund  
Basic Requirements 

• Enrolled or planning to study any healthcare related field.  

• Resident of Sandusky County or Memorial Hospital employee and their immediate family members.  Employees 

living outside of Sandusky County must have five years of continuous full or part-time employment to be eligible. 

 
Foundation Scholarship Funds:  
 
Leona M. Liskai Nursing Scholarship Fund 
Basic Requirements 

• Enrolled or planning to attend nursing school 

• Resident of Sandusky County  

 

Applications will only be accepted online at https://promedica.foundation/memorialscholarships and must be 
submitted by March 1st. Incomplete applications, those missing documentation or those submitted after the 
deadline will not be considered. Scholarship awards will be announced in April followed by an invitation to 
attend an awards reception in May. For additional information or questions, please contact Kim Partin, 
Memorial Hospital Foundation, at kimberly.partin@promedica.org or in office at 419-334-6667. 
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